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Host Families Wanted 

 

Dear Seaford Head Students and Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to be welcoming another Spanish school group into Seaford Head School this September 
and are currently looking for host families for the Spanish students in the local area for 7 nights from 19th – 
26th September 2023. 

We need families who are interested in meeting and getting to know 1, 2 or 3 youngsters from Spain and 
making them feel like part of the family. 

As your child is approximately the same age as these students (13 – 15 years old), this would be an ideal 
opportunity for them to meet and get to know people from another country and culture and also possibly 
to practise their Spanish language skills as the Spanish students practise their English. 

In addition to the linguistic and cultural benefit to your family, you will also be financially reimbursed for 
this.  Combination Languages will pay £160 per student for the week and as most would like to stay in 
pairs, that is £320 for 2 or £480 if you have space to look after 3 students. 

If you are interested in taking part in this unique experience, please contact Combination Languages 
directly by email; info@combinationlanguages.com or telephone Suzie Comben on 07974 563137 for more 
information. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Alessia Pinna 
Head of Spanish, Seaford Head School 
 

 

 

 


